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Dear Sir / Madam

I write in support of the governments Amendment Bill as it will enable
 many caring parents to raise and support children. Research has shown
 that although a child having both biological parents is a very good thing,
 children raised by same sex couples also benefit greatly and should not
 been seen as "second class" parents.

It is very heartening in light of present federal developments to have a
 compassionate, progressive and modern ALP State Government.

Kind regards,

Simon Tinkler
Your Personal Travel Manager
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